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CANTERBURY FOUNDATION
LOCAL 047 CHAPTER 013 - ALL STAFF

Update on increases to Full-Time Equivalents (FTEs)
As we reported in our last bargaining update on March 18th, Canterbury has agreed to offer regular positions with higher FTEs. They have 
asked all employees to indicate their preferences for scheduling by May 30. 

They expect to have a new master rotation ready by the end of June so employees can make their line selections based on seniority. The 
end result of this process will be that there will be more full-time positions as well as more part-time positions with larger FTEs, instead of 
relying heavily on pick-up and casual shifts that leave staff without the benefits of a regular position.
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